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I am in favor of SB1589 for the simple reason that: JUST BECAUSE YOU CAN 

DOESN'T MEAN YOU SHOULD. 

There is not unlimited freedom in this country.  We need rules and regulations to 

protect other people and the environment. 

Let's not allow the few dominate the many, just because they have bigger boats. 


